
Venus Transit viewing
Space Science for Schools in collaboration with Sand Harbor
Nevada State Park are sponsoring a free public astronomical
viewing of the last Venus Transit of the solar disc this
century.

The event in the past was used to establish the size of the
Solar System and measurements of the size of the Sun and
Venus.

Specially  equipped  telescopes  for  solar  viewing  will  be
provided by Space Science for Schools to follow this epic
event.

The event is June 5 from 5-7pm at Sand Harbor.

For more information, click on the flyer.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2012/05/venus-transit-viewing/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/wp-content/uploads/2012/05/flyer2.pdf

